Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I, Councillor Hinds, Lead Member for Customer and Support Services, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has approved the revised Corporate Complaints Procedure.

The reasons are to improve the Procedure.

Option considered and rejected was not to make the improvements.

Assessment of Risk: Low.

The source of funding: Not Applicable.

Legal advice was obtained from the Deputy Director of Customer and Support Services and City Solicitor.

Financial advice obtained: Not Applicable.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -


Report of the Lead Member for Customer and Support Services to the Cabinet meeting held on 11th April, 2006

Contact Officer: A. R. Eastwwod 


Tel No (0161) 793 3000

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Customer and Support Services Scrutiny Committee.


Signed:  B.Hinds
Dated: 11th April, 2006

Lead Member

This decision was published on 11th April, 2006
This decision will come into force on 21st April, 2006, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

